
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

October 2024 Issue 

 

Throughout our newsletter you can expect to 

read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair 

Park, we hope you enjoy! 

 

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blair Park 
Newsletter 

 

 



Residents celebrating their birthday this month 

are… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June – 7th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Margaret - 9th 

 

Wishing you all a very happy birthday xx 



A little preview of what we 

got up to in September… 
 

We had lots of birthdays to celebrate this month with Len, Jean, 

Wendy, Louise, Jackie, Audrey and Chris all having their 

birthday in September. 

 

We headed to sunny Australia this month on our trip around 

the world where we watched The Beatles on tour in Australia.  

We also saw the Great Barrier Reef and watched Andre  Rieu at 

the Sydney Opera House. 

 

We enjoyed our Australian themed lunch and had fun in our 

Blair Park pub with a shandy and a sing-a-long. 

 

We had some great entertainment come in with The Drumfit 

Workshop. 

 

We also had to say a sad goodbye with Sam moving to another 

job role.  We had a little party and wish Sam all the very best in 

her new role and work journey. 



 
  



 
  



 
  



  



  



 
  



 
  



  



 
  



Coming up in the future 

 

In October, we head off to the wonders of Mexico with virtual 
tours and activities. 

 
We have our Halloween Party on Thursday, 31st October which 
we invite you all to attend.  A buffet will be available and please 
dress up and come along and join us for some spooky fun.  

Tickets are £5.00 per person.  Please see Tara and Gemma for 
these. 

 
This year, we will have our first harvest table where we are 

collecting food donations for a local food bank. 
 

We are also having our first Scarecrow Competition where you 
are invited to make your own scarecrow and bring it in to 

display before 24th October 2024.  Let’s get as many entries as 
we can.  Get your families involved.  It’s great autumn fun. 

 
We also have staff dressing up in military outfits for 

Remembrance Sunday on 10th November. 
 

Our Poppy Wall will be on display by 1st November. 
 

Friday, 6th December is when we will be having our Christmas 
Fayre.  We have quite a few stalls who have already booked for 

this so we hope you will be able to come and support it. 
 

Saturday, 14th December is Panto time with Mother Goose.  
Tickets are on sale now.  They are £5.00 for adults and £3.00 



for children (under 14).  This will be our 3rd year having Eva 
Long Panto and they are always great fun for all ages. 

 
Thursday, 19th December – Christmas lunch at the Jenny Wren.  

More details to follow. 

 
*Friends & Family* 

 

We would like to welcome all our new residents and their 

relatives to Blair Park. 

 

In one of our lounge areas, we have a wall which has a display 

board with photos of our resident’s hands and a little bit about 

their life.  Please have a read when you are next in.  I’m quite 

proud of it and how it has turned out. 

 

When bringing toiletries for your relative, could you put your 

relative’s name on them before bringing in please. 

 

We have activities planned so please check the activities board 

when you come and visit your relative. 

 

We are asking for donations of clean, clear round plastic drinks 

bottles for our Poppy Wall activity.  There will be a box left in 

reception for these.  Thank you. 
  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting in Touch 
Blair Park Care Home, 2 Beechwood Avenue, Crown Road, Milton Regis, Sittingbourne, 

Kent. ME10 2AL 
Tel: 01795 423695      Email: blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 


